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 February 7, 2002

ALL AGREEMENT STATES WITH AUTHORITY TO REGULATE URANIUM MILLING
OPERATIONS (COLORADO, ILLINOIS, TEXAS, WASHINGTON) AND STATE OF UTAH

OTHER INFORMATION:  NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON TWO DRAFT
STANDARD REVIEW PLANS  (STP-02- 011)

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is soliciting comments on the following two draft
standard review plans:

1. Standard Review Plan for In Situ Leach Uranium Extraction License Applications (NUREG-
1569 Rev.1)

2. Standard Review Plan for the Review of a Reclamation Plan for Mill Tailings Sites Under
Title II of the Uranium Mill Tailings Radiation Control Act (NUREG-1620 Rev.1)

Federal Register (FR) notices announcing the opportunity for comment as well as the draft
standard review plans are available at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1569/ for NUREG-1569 and at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1620/ for NUREG-1620.

As indicated in the FR notices, written comments must be received prior to April 22, 2002.* 
Comments on the draft standard review plans should be sent to the Chief, Rules and Directives
Branch, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington DC 20555-0001.  For further
information regarding these two draft standard review plans, please contact John Lusher at: (301)
415-7694 or by Internet at: JHL@NRC.GOV.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions regarding this
correspondence, please contact me at (301) 415-2325 or the individual named below.

POINT OF CONTACT:           Kevin Hsueh                 INTERNET:   KPH@NRC.GOV
TELEPHONE:                        (301) 415-2598             FAX:             (301) 415-3502

/RA/
Josephine M.  Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs
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